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EDWARDSVILLE - Edwardsville School District 7 will hold an informational night 
and open house at Lincoln Middle School at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, Feb. 16, 2023, for 
community members to learn more about how the zero-tax-rate-change bond, if passed, 
would address needed renovations and a partial rebuild of the aging school building. 

Edwardsville School District 7 will have a $100 million zero-tax-rate change bond 
referendum on the April 4, 2023, ballot. If approved by voters, the district would be able 
to issue $100 million in bonds to address essential safety and security upgrades, 



identified facility needs and other identified critical maintenance. While some schools 
require more repair and renovation than others, every student attending school in our 
district will improve from improved school buildings.

The informational night will begin with a presentation in the auditorium that will 
include architectural plans for Lincoln. District leaders, staff, and students will then be 
on hand to give tours of Lincoln.

“All of our schools, including Lincoln, are our community’s schools and we want 
everyone to be able to ask as many questions and learn as much information as they can. 
We want people who have not been in the building for a while to see it,” said 
Superintendent Dr. Patrick Shelton. “Lincoln has served our community for many years. 
It is now time for major renovations and repairs so the building can serve our 
community for many more years to come.”

The bond development process has been community-driven from the beginning with 
Engage District 7 being formed and several community engagement sessions being held 
to help to prioritize district needs. The committee consisted of school staff, parents, and 
community and business partners. The Board of Education accepted the committee’s 
recommendations for a bond proposal and unanimously voted to put the bond measure 
on the April 4 ballot. 


